
 

  

 
 
Reference number: WCPP 11/4/22 
 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
(Final mandate stage) Report of the Standing Committee on Mobility on the Railway Safety Bill 
[B 7B–2021] (NCOP), dated 7 May 2024, as follows: 
 
The Standing Committee on Mobility, having considered the subject of the Railway Safety Bill [B 7B–
2021] (NCOP) referred to the Committee in accordance with Standing Rule 217, recommends that 
the House confers authority on the Western Cape’s delegation in the NCOP to support the Bill. 
 
Report to be considered. 
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